AWGA General Meeting – Minutes - October 3, 2022

Call to order 12:53 p.m.
President  – Charlotte McFarlin –  Opened discussion asking if any had any old business to discuss – no replies.  
Members were advised that 4 board positions for 2023 (President, Secretary, Play Day Chairperson and Tournament Chairperson) needed to be filled.  Angelita Garcia and Debi Hastings volunteered to serve on the nominating committee.  Members will be given a chance to nominate someone for the board and the committee will present a slate of officers for members to vote on at the November AWGA General Meeting.  New board members will be installed at the Christmas luncheon.
Tournament Chairperson – Shirley Addison – Members were advised via email on October 1, 2022 that the Christmas luncheon would be discussed at the General Meeting  on 10/3/22.  The luncheon is currently scheduled for Monday, December 12, 2022 from 11:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. at Simply Divune Café located at 2230 W. Park Row, Pantego, TX.  There will be lots of available parking.  All members are required to RSVP.  Several members had sent replies via email.  The sign-up sheet was passed around at the meeting for members to note if they would be attending.  There will be 4 entrees to choose from and those will be presented to members at a later date.   Lunch is provided free to all members.  A cash bar will be available for those wishing to order alcoholic beverages.  AWGA yearly awards (determined by play day points) will be given out at the luncheon and Norma Gupton, GHIN Coordinator – will award a prize for the most improved player.  Full details will be discussed at the November General Meeting.
Games Chairperson – Jane Wilson – handed out pins as follows: 
Brenda Conrad broke 90, Sharon Pope broke 80, Debbie Brangan – Eagle
Teresa Pate asked about a previous topic,  brought up the last general meeting, designating monitors for each play day group to speed up play.  Charlotte McFarlin advised that issue had been tabled and will be discussed by the new board in 2023.
Treasurere  - Kathy Bergh -  Submitted copies of the Treasurer’s Report August-September 2022.  The current balance is $2057.55.

Adjourned  - 1:15 p.m.
